November 2<, 1940

Dear Dr, Allen,

I was so happy to receive your yery thoughtful letter
and regret very much that I have been so late in answering
it ,but hope you will forgive me.

I received the catalogs from Dean Stockton and have read
them over thoroughly and am 211 the more sold on the
University of Kansas.

Due to the misplacing of your daughters address I have not
had the opportunity of meeting her, and would appreciate having
it again; as I would like very much to meet her,

Thanking you again for the interest you have taken in me,
and hoping to see you on your visit with the team to this

city in January, I remain as a future "Jay Hawker" tTo a true

"Jay Hawker,"

Your friend,




